
 

 
 

 
 
     October 24, 2023 
  

 CONTACT: Sergeant Randy Stewart 623 930-3076                     
                      Officer Gina Winn 623 930-3010 
 
 

Glendale Police Seek Assistance in Shooting Homicide 
 
GLENDALE, AZ. – Glendale police need help identifying suspects involved in a homicide from last 

week. 

 Just after 10:30 PM on Thursday, October 19, 2023, Glendale Police responded to the 59-hundred 

block of W. Thunderbird Rd reference a shooting.  A caller advised they heard multiple gunshots and 

located a male subject with an apparent gunshot wound. Officers arrived on scene and located an adult 

male victim who was pronounced deceased on-scene. The victim has been identified as 44-year-old 

Michael Harris.    

Glendale Police Department Homicide Detectives are investigating and believe there are 

additional witnesses to this offense who have not come forward. We are asking for the public’s help in 

identifying anyone involved. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Glendale Police 

Department at 623-930-3000 or Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO. 

      ### 

*Spanish translation available 
 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  
is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Victim: Michael Harris 


